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Comments: I support this withdrawal. I am asking the Forest Service to expedite the Withdrawal proposal to the

Secretary of the Department of Interior.

We must protect our lands, wildlife and waters from the toxicity of mining and this is a great opportunity to take

that step.

When I recreate, hunt, hike or fish on wild lands, I want to see the land wild, healthy and flourishing.

Removing, revitalizing and rejecting toxicity and bad practices on these lands is paramount to the future of these

and adjacent lands and watersheds now and for the generations to come.

Thank you for your consideration.


